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Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias
Sent: 10 November 2016 13:20
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: RE: Your application reference: 2016/4709/A &  2016/5892/L - BT Tower, 45 Maple 

Street

 
From: Katie Christou [mailto:kchristou@DavidLock.com]  
Sent: 09 November 2016 10:25 
To: Gentet, Matthias 
Cc: Powell, Antonia; heather.williams@bt.com; David Keene; Helen Pearson-Flett 
Subject: RE: Your application reference: 2016/4709/A & 2016/5892/L - BT Tower, 45 Maple Street 
 
Matthias, 
 
Thanks for your call although I didn’t quite catch the tail end of your conversation due to the poor line.  As discussed, 
a lighting specification was submitted as part of the application which provides further details on the technical details 
of the LED panels. 
 
The specification of the technology of the replacement infoband will be improved and as such allows better control 
over the brightness levels, with only the day-time levels increased to improve the visibility of the display in sunlight. 
 
As also discussed, the indicative photomontages were submitted for information as part of the application albeit they 
are not a formal application requirement. You will see from my correspondence with Antonia previously that the 
photomontages which were submitted with the Listed building and Advertisement application in 2009 would be a 
much truer representation of the replacement infoband than the current infoband. 
 
Please could you confirm that the lighting specification provides sufficient information for you to be able to assess the 
application? 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Katie 
 
Katie Christou 
Senior Planner and Urban Designer 
 
David Lock Associates  
50 North Thirteenth Street  
Central Milton Keynes  
MK9 3BP 
  
T. 01908 666276  F. 01908 605747  
e-mail: kchristou@davidlock.com 
  
Visit our website at www.davidlock.com 
 
Proud to be one of the: 
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